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Kevin Arjoon 
Clerk, City of Burlington 
26 Brant St.  
Burlington ON, L7R 326 

Delegation to Council-Report CL-09-03 

Good afternoon, Kevin.  
I am writing to you concerning my delegation to Council on Tuesday April 18.  As you are 
aware this matter relates to a Report from the Integrity Commissioner concerning a Code 
of Conduct complaint made against me in relation to my participation in a Committee of 
Adjustment hearing on December 12, 2022. 
As I understand it your procedures only allow 5 minutes’ speaking time for delegations to 
Council.  However, this situation is somewhat different.  Due to the complexity of the 
issues to be addressed I do not believe that I can address them adequately in such short 
a time. 
If a complaint were to be brought against a member of Council, the member would be 
provided with much more than 5 minutes to respond.  I am therefore requesting 
accommodation in my case of 15 minutes’ speaking time. I believe that this additional 
time is required for me to provide meaningful input on this matter. 
As I will have to tailor my presentation to the time permitted, I would appreciate it if you 
could get back to me on this matter on April 17. 
You can reach me by phone at  
Thank you.  

Nicholas 




